LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SUIPPING

Laxmi Building, Ballard Road, B&Qbay

Telegrams : Surveyor Telephone No. 26-1035

26th December, 1960,

i Dear Sir, ane 4. /
"STARLINE MERCHANTY

‘ , We acknowled receipt of your letter of the 8th

} ultimo and subsequent reminder of the 22nd instant regarding
the above ship and have to say that we have had no reply to

our letter of 1lth November addressed to James Mackintosh &

Co. despite a further reminder.

.
g

We understand from other sources that this vessel
was taken over to recover in part, outstanding debts and that
its future has not yet been decided.

*

.The Secretary,
- LONDON.
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